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Good afternoon Jake
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request
 
I am writing in regards to your LGOIMA request below regarding E-scooter collection costs.
 
I advise that Council has not incurred any costs for retrieving hire e-scooters from water
locations because the Council does not retrieve the scooters.    In the event an e-scooter is in a
water location the Council phones the e-scooter operators to advise.  Please note that in most
cases the e-scooter operators are already aware of the issue or have retrieved the e-scooter
already.
 
Regards
 
 
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC              

P  03 477 4000  E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
 
 

From: Jake McKee Cagney <jake.mckeecagney@nzme.co.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 2 August 2019 4:29 p.m.
To: Jake McKee Cagney <jake.mckeecagney@nzme.co.nz>
Subject: E-scooter collection costs
 
To whom it may concern,
 
With respect, I request the following information under the terms of the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 any memos, reports or briefing
notes, including drafts, prepared by officials since 1 October 2018 until 31 July 2019
relating to the costs of retrieving hire e-scooters from water locations (e.g harbours, rivers,
streams). 
The information sought in this request is to be used as part of a report by NZME into the
costs of retrieving e-scooters from where they shouldn't be. 
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As the information will be used to inform listeners and readers of the said costs, I ask that
any fee is waived. 
 

I anticipate receiving the information under the terms of the act, which stipulates a
maximum period of 20 business days. 

Written confirmation of receipt of this request would be appreciated.

 

If I can be of any assistance – or you would like to clarify this request - please contact me
via email or on 027 200 8688. 

 

 

Kind Regards,

 

Jake

 
 
 
JAKE MCKEE CAGNEY
MULTIMEDIA JOURNALIST - NEWSTALK ZB
 
D:  09­ 366­ 0466   M:  027­ 200­ 8688
E:  jake.mckeecagney@nzme.co.nz

 

______________________________________________________________________

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and subject to copyright. They may
contain privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message
and notify the sender. You should not read, copy, use, change, alter or disclose this email or its
attachments without authorisation. The company and any related or associated companies do
not accept any liability in connection with this email and any attachments including in
connection with computer viruses, data corruption, delay, interruption, unauthorised access or
unauthorised amendment. Any views expressed in this email and any attachments do not
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necessarily reflect the views of the company or the views of any of our related or associated
companies. 

Any information contained in this e-mail in relation to an advertising booking are subject to, and
should be read in conjunction with, our standard advertising Terms & Conditions 

NZME Ltd / NZME Holdings Ltd / NZME Publishing Ltd / NZME Radio Ltd / NZME Educational
Media Ltd / GrabOne Ltd 
______________________________________________________________________
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